
11106 Aquilla Road - P.O. Box 231  Chardon, Ohio 44024-0231
21 6/286-1 560  1-800-432-1560  Fax # 216/286-7445

Janurary 18, 1991

Dear Mr. Geary;

This is the second DX verification that we have sent to you !

Thank you very much for taking the time to report the reception
of our test broadcast during the early morning hours of December
17, 1990. This letter will confirm that we were doing transmitter
and antenna testing during the time period that you reported.

Thanks Again !!!


